

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter

BACT

'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO







Nursery: DIAMOND: Eric for uploading his learning onto Classdojo and Tahir trying hard with his learning. Mohamed A & Araiz for uploading their learning onto Classdojo.

Reception: CORAL: Dia and Pranay for working so hard. RUBY: Arthur &

Marwa, AMBER: Anais and Farid for working so hard.

Year 1: JADE: Bernardo and Eliel, EMERALD: Mohammadali,

TURQUOISE: Raniya, Alexandra and Parisha,

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Seif and Riham, ONYX: Afreen and Taha, SAPPHIRE: Jasir Mulhith and Aya El-Saleh,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Tiana and Mehdi, AQUAMARINE: Dahlia and Taha, OPAL: Rioba – going above and beyond with the expectations of work submitted and Malak for being positive and continually focused in her learning.

Year 4: GARNET: Marwa please for helping others online and for showing SPIRIT in everything she does. ZIRCON: Fatma and Dua, AMMOLITE: Safa and Nawal,

Year 5: AMETHYST: Sarah and Shaker, MOLDAVITE: Taym and Sara.K.

PEARL: VIhan and Willow,

Year 6: QUARTZ: Faisal and Sofia, TANZANITE: Summaya, LAPIS-LAZULI: Eklas and Eslam from Year 6 physical school.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS

RECEPTION BUBBLE IS NOW CLOSED!

Reception will not be opened on Monday 18th January as there will be deep cleaning in that department. A pupil from that year group was tested positive for covid-19, so the students will be out of school for ten days.

If your child is feeling unwell, please do not send them to school. If anyone is tested positive for covid, all the members of your household should follow government's advice, stay home and self-isolate

Amazing Art Work!



Art homework .

Beautiful songbird!



Relaxed Storyteller!



OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

Week ending 15.01.2021



WE ARE TEACHING LIVE LESSONS ON MICROSOFT TEAMS.

All children who are at home from Year 1-6 should be joining our live lessons on Microsoft Teams. Well done to all the parents who have ensured that the children are connected daily and are engaging positively in the lessons.

There are lots of work being uploaded daily by some of our younger children that looks amazing. The videos show their enthusiasm while learning.

To safeguard everyone, please do not share your login details with others. When you are online, turn your camera off and your mic will be monitored by your teacher.

Be respectful to everyone while you are online and please join the lesson on time, so that a member of the year team will let you in. If you are experiencing difficulties, please contact the school's office or your class teacher on class dojo. You have been brilliant with this new type of teaching and we applaud you. Thanks again for connecting.

Some of our children are still not completing work at home and we are unable to contact others. We will be doing home visits if we are not hearing from families as we have to know that all our children are safe and are learning.

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know